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Thank you Chair, 
 
Indonesia takes the floor on Agenda item 19.2 and 19.4. 
 
Indonesia appreciates the support provided in assisting member states in achieving the increased 
target of UHC to cover 720 million people by sustaining essential health services, and rebuild 
national health systems, with a focus on primary health care.  
 
We support the resolution to extend the GPW13 to 2025. 
 
On the scale of assessment adjustment, including the proposed increase in Indonesia’s 
assessed contribution to the WHO in accordance with the United Nation’s General Assembly 
resolution needs to be determined by considering multiple factors.  
 
Indonesia concurs that assessed contribution will provide a good return of investment if it is 
utilized as effective and efficient as possible.   
 
With the adjustment of the scale of assessment for the biennium 2022-2023, we request WHO to 
also improve budget implementation transparency and accountability, at the global, regional and 
country level, in line with the ongoing reform of WHO.  
 
This is particularly important considering that several proposed new initiatives require further 
involvement of Member States and their implementation at country level, such as the Universal 
Health and Preparedness Review and the BioHub System, will definitely have significant 
implication on the organization’s budget in its implementation. 
 
Thank you, Chair. 
 
 


